Does my child need Cleats and Shin Guards?

Cleats are recommended but not necessary. Tiny Tykes don't need shin guards, but half and full-day soccer
participants will need them.

What will my child receive?

We’'ll be handing out all the t-shirts and Soccer Balls as you sign in on Monday. Uniforms are only given out for
the Tiny Tykes program held in the fall and spring.

What time should I arrive?

Please do everything you can to arrive 10-15 minutes before your session starts, at least for the first day.
That should give us enough time to sign you in, get your child a t-shirt and get started as close to on time as
possible.

What should I bring?

Please send your child to camp with sunscreen already applied and bring additional sunscreen for
reapplication. Please also send your child in comfortable, cool clothing. All children should have at least one
water bottle (two for full-day) labeled with his/her name on it. Full-day campers should bring a lunch and a
snack. Half-day campers should bring a light snack also.

If your child has any medical needs or allergies please be sure to bring this to the attention of one of
the Challenger Coaches.

What if my T-shirt doesn’t fit?

Unfortunately, we have to pre-order t-shirts and we are unable to have the exact size for every child, but we will
do our best to make sure your child's shirt is the best fit for him/her.

Am | allowed to stay and watch?

ABSOLUTELY! In fact, we encourage it and often get parents involved in the fun and games.
When parents get involved it really adds to the atmosphere and makes the session even more enjoyable.

What happens if we get bad weather?

The safety of your child is top of our priority list and we’'ll make a decision ASAP as to whether we cancel on
any given day. An email will be sent out by Mashpee Recreation if we need to cancel as well as a text blast (as
long as you are subscribed to text blasts) or feel free to call the recreation dept. at (508) 539-1416. For any
time that we do lose, we, unfortunately, are unable to hold make-ups, as our coaches are already committed to
other camps the following weeks.



